
There being no further business, the Board did then adjourn. 

ATTEST: 

Drew Peacock 
Chairman 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSION 
MINUTES OF OCTOBER 4, 1984 

The Board of County Commission met this date in special sesslon with the following 

members present, to wit: Chairman Drew Peacock, Commissioners Roy Bailey, Donnell Whitfield 

and Monroe Cox. 

Clerk Willie D. Wise, and Sheriff William G. "Buddy'' Smith were present and acting. 

The meeting was called to order by Sheriff Smith and followed with prayer by Commissiorer 

Cox. 

Chairman Peacock stated the purpose of the meeting was for the final adoption of the 

budget for Fiscal Year 1984-85. 

Commissioner Whitfield stated he thought the millage could be cut by at least 2 mills 

since the county has $1,187,000. in savings. 

Chairman Peacock stated it would be nice to cut the millage, but he had talked to the 

auditors and they had advised against cutting same any more than the 2 mills that had already 

been cut. 

A motion by Commissioner Whitfield to cut 3 mills from the budget for fiscal year 1984-$5 

died for lack of a second. 

A motion by Commissioner Whitfield to cut the millage 2 mills died for lack of a second; 

A motion by Commissioner Whitfield to cut l mill from the budget for fiscal year 1984-85 

died for lack of a second. 

A motion by Commissioner Whitfield to cut ~ mill for the fiscal year 1984-85 from the 

budget died for lack of a second. 

A motion by Commissioner Bailey and seconded by Commissioner Cox and duly carried to 

adopt a Resolution to accept the budget as amended with a total rate of 8 mills and a total 

budget of $2,735,959.00. Commissioner Whitfield voted no. 



Commissioner Whitfield stated his reason for voting no was that there is over $800,000.00 

carry over and it only takes $400,000.00 to $450,000.00 to run the county on until taxes come 

in and if all the difference was going in re-surfacing on road paving, he would vote for it. 

Commissioner Cox stated he would like the millage cut as low as possible, but when he 

came on the board they had to borrow $300,000.00 or so and even though he was not going to be 

on the Board, he did not want to leave the new board in that position. 

A motion was made by Commissioner Bailey and seconded by Commissioner Whitfield and duly 

carried to adjourn. 

Fund 

Willie D. Wise 
Clerk 

The Board did then adjourn. 
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Drew Peacock 
Chairman 
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